Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 1:54 PM

To: '‘Douglas W. Lovell'; Jeff Eandi (jeff@eandimetals.com)

Subject: RE: Soilgas sampling at 2440 East Eleventh St, Oakland (Eandi Metal Works)
Doug and Jeff,

Based on your request and the encroachment permit issues identified below, the schedule for submittal of a report
presenting the soil gas sampling results is extended to August 31, 2011. Consistent with the schedule extension, this site
currently remains in compliance with directives from this agency.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Douglas W. Lovell [mailto:doug_lovell@streamborn.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 1:31 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Soilgas sampling at 2440 East Eleventh St, Oakland (Eandi Metal Works)

Hello Jerry

We have fallen behind schedule - your last mandate was to complete soilgas sampling and submit a report by the end of June
2011. We are currently working through the City of Oakland encroachment permits and have had difficulty in getting the
correct permit for simple borings.

On behalf of the property owner, | wish to request another extension - until the end of August 2011 for report submittal.
I left you a voicemail and am following up via email.

| will try to call you again.

Regards

Doug

Douglas W. Lovell, Engineer
Streamborn

PO Box 8330

Berkeley CA 94707
510-528-4234 (work)
510-528-2613 (fax)
510-520-3146 (mobile)



